

September 23, 1954 Letter, General Maxwell D. Taylor to Yu Chang Jun

Citation:

"Letter, General Maxwell D. Taylor to Yu Chang Jun", September 23, 1954, Wilson Center Digital Archive, B-013-061, Official Correspondences, President Rhee's Correspondences, Syngman Rhee Institute, Yonsei University.

https://wilson-center-digital-archive.dvincitest.com/document/122732

Summary:

General Maxwell D. Taylor has disciplined a US pilot who flew low over a boat ridden by Syngman Rhee.

Credits:

This document was made possible with support from Syngman Rhee Institute, Yonsei University

Original Language:

English

Contents:

Original Scan

HEADQUARTERS EIGHTH ARMY
OFFICE OF THE COMMANDING GENERAL
APO 301 C/O PM, SAN FRANCISCO, CALIFORNIA

23 September 1954

Dear Mr. Yu:

I was very sorry to hear of the incident reported in your letter of September 20, in which a U. S. pilot flew dangerously low over President Rhee's boat. I have had an investigation made and, as a result, disciplinary action has been taken against the pilot. I hope that you will express to the President my regret over this incident.

Sincerely yours,

MAXWELL D. TAYLOR General, U. S. Army

Commanding

Mr. Yu, Chang Jun Secretary to the President Republic of Korea Kyung Mu Dai Seoul, Korea

Y Y